
May 30, 2025 

 

To: NMED 

Re: OSHA’s proposed Heat Rule 

 

To whom it may concern, 

As a citizen and business operator in Otero County, I would like to request that the proposed rule 
and request NMED to postpone implementation and seek a more collaborative approach to 
include county input.  

Sincerely, 
Stan Richardson, 
Executive Director 
Southern New Mexico Outreach, INC 


